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Transcript


						April 25th. 1939


J.J. Long, Esq.,

[redacted]

Dear Jerry,

	The Council considered your letter of the 21st inst. at
its meeting on Friday last.

	The Council agreed to your suggestion to hold a 
public meeting in the next month with a view to giving an
impetus to the work of your branch in Stepney.  Every help and
assistance that Central office can give you is at your disposal.

	Mr. T. Quinn, Treasurer of the Stepney Branch acted as
your deputy at the meeting with the consent of the Council.

	I received from Mr. Quinn a list of twelve members of
which I note eight have completed payment and their subscriptions.
It is our practice, as you probably know, not to send an official
receipt to new members until the subscription money has been
lodged at this office, so I shall await the receipt of the
monies due from your branch before sending out formal acknowle-
dgment.

	Would 7 p.m. tomorrow, Wednesday evening suit you
for a discussion at this office with Hickey and myself on the
recent meeting of the Provisional National Executive?


				Yours sincerely,


				Organising Secretary of the
				Anti-Partition of Ireland League.


